A BG Group business

QGC REF: QCOPS-OPS-GOV-LTR-000013

18 March 2013

Mr Barry Broe

Coordinator-General

Department of State Development, Infrastructure and Planning
Queensland Government

PO Box 15517

City East QLD 4002

Local Industry participation plans

Dear Mr Broe,

Thank you for your letter of 1 March 2013 about local industry participation plans
and the recently developed QRC Code of Conduct for Local Content.

In line with the Queensland Government's proposed policy change, we request that
the Queensland Curtis LNG Project Condition 15 Local Business be amended to
enable the QCLNG Project to continue with actions outlined in Condition 15 until 1
January 2016.

We intend to adopt the QRC code.

This change will maintain consistency with Government policy and the practices of
other proponents seeking similar changes, and make reporting arrangements more
efficient.

QGC also requests that the fee for this project change be waived.

Y singerely

Brett Smith
Vice President, Sustainability
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